
The regularly scheduled March 17 meeting of the Environmental Review Board 
has been cancelled and will be rescheduled due to the appointment of new 
members. The Board of Commissioners has been accepting member applications 
for expired seats and will make appointments soon.  After that time, we will 
announce a rescheduled meeting date.  
 


